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CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA
WIWW.manitowoc.org

October 11, 2023

TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works
SUBJECT: Safety Building Window Replacement — Project #WB-23-28

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the October 4, 2023 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to receive
bids for Safety Building Window Replacement — Project #WB-23-28. City Clerk reported
having received two (1) e-bid. Same was opened and accepted online through Quest, and
are as follows:

Name Bid Bond Base Bid

Commonwealth Construction Bid Bond $108,509.00

“Moved by Interim City Attorney Nycz, seconded by Alderperson Czekala, and
unanimously carried to refer the bid to the Director of Public Infrastructure for tabulation and

recommendation. Ayes, 7. Nays, none."

Very Truly Yours,

W noangig —
MACKENZIE REE
Secretary Board of Public Works

MACKENZIE REED, WCMC, CITY CLERK / DEPUTY TREASURER
CI'TY HALL = 900 QUAY STREET = MANITOWOC, WI = 51220-4543
PHONL. (920) 686-6950 = FAX (920) 686-6959 = MRLEED@MANITOWOC.ORG



#WB-23-28 SAFETY BUILDING WINDOW REPLACEMENT (#8723329)

BID DATE: OCTOBER 4, 2023
Commonwealth
Construction

Item # Item Description UofM Quantity Unit Price Extension
SAFETY BUILDING WINDOW REPLACEMENT
1 LUMP SUM PRICE FOR ALL 15 WINDOW SILLS LS 1 $108,509.00 $108,509.00

BASE BID TOTAL: $108,509.00



